Note: Downloadable MS‐Word Versions of this letter are available at http://schoolipm.utk.edu/success_results.html
*SAMPLE*

Bed Bugs Found in School:  Parent Notification Letter

(to be sent home when bed bugs are established in a classroom)

(Use school letterhead)

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We have recently found a bed bug specimen in your child’s classroom. Bed bugs are small insects that live by feeding on human blood, usually at night. The bite is painless and may or may not become swollen and itch, much like that of a mosquito bite. While bed bugs are a nuisance, they are not known to spread disease. If you have concerns for you or your child, you should call your family doctor.

The source of bed bugs often cannot be determined, as bed bugs may be found in many places. Even though it is unlikely for bed bugs to infest a school, (fill in your school district here), will conduct an inspection and, if necessary, the area where the bed bug is found will be treated. (Fill in your school district here) will continue to work to identify bed bugs and provide thorough inspections of schools.

If you have any questions regarding bed bugs within your school, please contact Principal (fill in principal’s name and contact information here). If you have any questions regarding bed bugs found in your home, please contact your pest management professional or local county University of Tennessee Extension office, or see the University of Tennessee’s bed bug information (bedbugs.utk.edu) and other comparable bed bug fact sheets. 

Sincerely,

Principal or IPM Coordinator

Sample letter adapted from the Central Ohio Bed Bug Task Force
